
ASABE Technical Committee Recording Policy 

 

Attendance at this meeting denotes compliance with ASABE policy 

Approved ASABE Technical Committee Meeting Recording Policy:  

technical committee meetings will not be 

allowed except by ASABE staff or committee leadership for the exclusive 

use in drafting meeting minutes. The recordings will be limited to audio 

only and will be deleted after the meeting minutes are drafted. Consent 

from all participants must be secured before recording begins. Even if 

one participant objects, no recording will be made. 

 

Photographs will be allowed to be taken of presenters and attendees of 

technical committee meetings by ASABE staff or if prearranged by a 

requesting individual. 

 

 Photographs of projected/presented information during technical 

committee meetings will not be 


